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Jeff Scott

From: mrh@hooksettbsa.com

Sent: Tuesday, April 27, 2021 7:19 AM

To: fedcompsrv@comcast.net

Cc: 'Jessica Baker'; cramegapel@comcast.net; 'Heidi'

Subject: Eagle Honor Roll

Jeff, 

 

Speaking on behalf of Troop # 603B, Troop # 603G and their member families, we are respectfully requesting 

you remove and cease posting the names of our membership on your webpage Eagle roll.  Troop 292 & 603 

are independent units.  We are happy to partner with all of the Hooksett scouting organizations in service to 

our community and for the Scouting tradition itself.  However, we choose to Honor our Eagles and celebrate 

our scouting traditions in our own way. 

  

I trust, after consulting the Scout Oath and Law, you will honor the wishes of Troop # 603 and their member 

families without reservation. 

 

Respectfully, 

 

 

David Hutchinson 

Scoutmaster  

Troop #603B 

Hooksett, NH 

603-854-3344 

www.hooksettbsa.com 

I used to be a Bear…N1-330-19 
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